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Comments: Please do not remove disallow climbing bolts and anchors.  Doing so would be dangerous and

restrict the freedoms that climbers currently have to safely climb these majestic rocks.  This would encourage

people to climb without these safety measures and could also cause confusion to those who have climbed these

places in the past not knowing they've been removed.  Please keep climbing safe and allow climbers to enjoy

these places the way they have for decades.


